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ARTICLES:

“President’s Message” by Bruce Williams
\ “Director’s Column” by Ray Schmitz

“Commercial Advisory Committee Survey”

“No Ray Gerber Editorial Award in 1991” by Editor

“Tips on Writing Memos”

“Experiment at Cantigny” by Tony Rzadzki

“Where Stones Come From” by Justin Isherwood

“Leaves, Limbs, Needles and Boughs” by Fred D. Opperman
“Proper Planting” by Bob Mugaas, Minnesota Extension

“Carts and Cart Paths” by Larry Gilhuly

NEXT MEETING

September 16, 1991

Ridgemoor Country Club
Host Superintendent: Peter Hahn



